WEST VIRGINIA WILDLIFE FEDERATION
FOURTH QUARTERLY MEETING
NOVEMBER 2, 2008
WATTERS SMITH STATE PARK

The meeting was opened by President Joe Calvert.
Vice-President Jim Summers reported that WVWF now has 37 affiliates.

The Treasurer Bob Wines handed out a copy of the Audit by Tetrick and Bartlett.
All is in order.

A successful NH&F Day was held. West Virginia Wildlife Federation continues
to support this major hunting and fishing day event with the West Virginia
Division of Natural Resources. A major shift this year was in the youth challenge
event by changing the event to encourage youths to participate in a series of
outdoor skills at various stations either competitively scored or not and modeled
after the highly successful Jakes Day events. This was an exciting part of the
NH&F Day celebration and received a lot of favorable comments.

West Virginia Wildlife Federation continues to watch the Monongahela N.F.
Congressional legislation as well as the new George Washington N.F. plan.

Plan on attending the Hunt Show event the week of January 23-25 in Charleston
and stop by the WVWF Booth. The WVWF Annual Meeting will by January 24,
at 10 A.M. at the Hunt Show.

WVWEF needs your help to continue to fight for hunter’s and fishermen’s rights.
Please, join now!



